
January 2019 
Orange County CCSA Meals 

Happy New Year! 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 

*designates whole 
grain rich product 

1 
 
  
 

 
 

 

2 
 
Cornflakes, sliced pears, 
milk 
 
Baked fish filets, brown 
rice*, diced peaches, green 
beans, milk 
 
Whole grain Cheez-its*, 
apples (oranges) 

3 
 
Bagels* (Eng. muffin), 
pineapple tidbits, milk 
 
String cheese, cornbread*, 
blackeye peas w/tomatoes, 
collard greens, milk 
 
Graham crackers w/ 
sunbutter, mango pieces 

4 
 
Special K*, diced pears, 
milk 
 
Baked chicken breast, 
wheat bread sticks*, 
broccoli, potato salad, 
milk 
 
Applesauce muffin 
squares*, bananas 

7 
 
Toasted oats, apples 
(oranges), milk  
 
Vegetarian chili w/ 
beans & vegetables, 
tropical fruit salad, 
wheat rolls*, milk 
 
Animal crackers, 
tangerines 

8 
 
Waffles*, applesauce, 
milk 
 
Sweet & sour chicken w/ 
onions, peppers & 
pineapple, brown rice*, 
peas, milk 
 
Pumpkin muffin 
squares*,  bananas 
 
 
 
 

9 
 
Whole grain biscuits*, 
sliced peaches, milk 
 
Cheese quiche, tossed 
salad (spinach), orange 
wedges, milk 
 
Sliced turkey sandwich, 
cucumber coins 

10 
 
Yogurt w/ granola, 
pineapple tidbits, milk 
 
Meatloaf, French bread*, 
mashed potatoes, broccoli, 
milk 
 
Blueberry muffin squares*,  
melon wedges 

11 
 
Kix, diced pears, milk 
 
Tuna melts on English 
muffin*, turnip greens, 
sliced grapes, milk 
 
Tortilla chips (crackers), 
black bean salsa 
 

14 
 
Crispy rice cereal*, 
oranges, milk 
 
Sloppy Joes on bun*, 
slaw (cabbage), baked 
apples, milk 
 
Crackers w/ sunbutter, 
sliced pears 
 

15 
 
Hard boiled eggs, wheat 
bread*, kiwis, milk 
 
Arroz con queso (rice* 
w/ cheese & beans), fruit 
cocktail, spinach, milk 
 
String cheese, melon 
wedges 
 

16 
 
Banana muffin squares*, 
Mandarin oranges, milk 
 
Chicken w/ gravy, stove 
top stuffing, broccoli, diced 
peaches, milk 
 
Cheese sandwiches, 
oranges 

17 
 
Bagels* (mini bagels), 
applesauce, milk 
 
Macaroni *and cheese, 
carrot salad (carrots), 
beets, milk 
 
Graham crackers, pears 

18 
 
Cornflakes, bananas, 
milk 
 
Tuna pasta* casserole, 
tropical fruit salad, 
peas, milk 
 
Apple banana muffin 
squares*, pineapple 
tidbits 
 

21 

Martin Luther 

King Day 

22 
 
Waffles*,  Mandarin 
oranges, milk 
 
Baked fish filets, 
spaghetti rice*, corn & 
pepper salad, cooked 
carrots, milk 
 
String cheese, apples 
(bananas) 

23 
  
Wheat Toast* w/sunbutter 
spread, sliced peaches, 
milk 
 
Homemade cheese pizza, 
tossed salad (spinach), 
cabbage w/ apples, milk 
 
Homemade Chex mix, 
melon wedges 

24 
 
Banana muffin squares*, 
tangerines, milk 
 
Pinto beans, cheese 
cubes, corn bread*, sweet 
potatoes, broccoli, milk 
 
Yogurt, granola 

25 
 
Special K, bananas, 
milk 
 
Bar-b-q Chicken 
drumsticks, wheat 
bread*, green beans, 
mango pieces, milk 
 
Ginger muffin squares*, 
pears 

28 
 
Cornflakes, diced pears, 
milk 
 
Southwest baked eggs 
& cheese, Mandarin 
oranges, spinach, 
French bread*, milk 
 
Goldfish crackers*, 
apples (oranges) 
 

29 
 
Bagels (Eng. muffins)*,  
pineapple tidbits, milk 
 
Baked salmon loaf, 
wheat rolls*, cheese & 
broccoli soup, melon 
wedges, milk  
 
Graham crackers with 
yogurt fruit dip 

30 
 
French toast, applesauce, 
milk 
 
Chicken and noodles*, 
peas, sliced peaches, milk 
 
Cheese sandwiches, kiwis 

31 
 
Lemon poppy seed muffin 
squares*, Mandarin 
oranges, milk 
 
Chili con carne, hush 
puppies, melon chunks, 
milk 
 
Pita wedges w/ sunbutter 
dip, cucumber coins 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 


